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November 2017
Dear Parents:

I extend my warmest greetings to you during this beautiful Fall Season.

I would like to thank all of you for your great support for our World’s Finest Chocolate Candy Sale.  So many of you sold extra boxes, which was greatly appreciated.

I would like to thank our parents for the wonderful Halloween Dance that took place on October 27th.  Also, thank you to so many of you for your help with our Annual Halloween Parade.  Many of you worked so hard to make both of these events successful and a fun time for our students.  It is greatly appreciated.

Since November brings us to Thanksgiving, we ask your support in donating a food item or monetary donation for our Annual Thanksgiving Food Drive.  Each Class has been assigned various food item or monetary donation.  We appreciate your generosity and support if all items could please be brought in by Friday, November 17 or before.

We received our official Notice of Accreditation from the Middle States Association.  We are very proud and excited to receive this excellent report about our outstanding school.  Again, I thank you for your help last school year in our preparation for the Middle States Process.  Our Accreditation is in effect until June 2024.  (See Attachment)

Our Thanksgiving Prayer Service will be on Wednesday, November 22nd in Church at 11:00 AM. All are invited to attend.

Our First Trimester Marking Period will end on Wednesday, November 22nd.  Report Cards and Parent Conferences will take place on Tuesday, December 5th.  Time to be announced.

Please make sure you are registered with the Honeywell Instant Alert Phone Relay.  With winter months approaching, you will be notified of school closure when snowy/icy weather occurs.
I wish you and your family a very Blessed and Happy Thanksgiving.  I wish all of God’s Blessings upon you.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.






Sincerely,







Mr. John Richards







Principal
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